

Midnight Sun Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

October 9, 2014

Dates to Remember

October 6-14 Book Fair October 15 1:45 Fire Safety Assembly

October 15 Early Release 2:30

October 16 APC 6:00 P.M.

October 17 End of First Quarter

October 17 Reindeer Farm Family Night

October 22 Lion Club Vision Screening

October 25 Halloween Carnival October 28 Make-up Picture Day

October 30-31 Parent-Teacher Conferences (No School)

Phone Numbers:

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772 Ms. Foster– TBA

Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462

Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776

Mrs. Darnell - 357-4844

Mrs. MacDonald - 373-6774

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772

Mrs. Tro. -357-3733

Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784

APC Meeting

Our next APC Meeting will be Thursday, October 16 at 6:00 P.M. All parents are welcome to attend.

Fun Run T-Shirts

Wear your Fun Run T-Shirts TOMORROW-Friday – so we can get an awesome picture of the MSUN Runners!!

Early Release

Our next Early Release will be on Wednesday, October 15 at 2:30. Thanks for your support of our school in picking up your children early once a month.

Cold Lunches Cookbook

The deadline to turn in recipe ideas for Mrs. Tro.'s Class Cold Lunches Best Ideas Cookbook is tomorrow. Students' ideas that are chosen for the cookbook will receive a \$1.00 coupon to Mrs. Tro.'s Store. The top three ideas will each receive a \$5.00 coupon to Mrs. Tro's Store. Please make sure to include your name and your teacher's name on your entry.

Book Fair

The Book Fair will be open until 4:00 on Tuesday, October 14. Attached to today's newsletter is a golden ticket. Each student can sign his/her name on one ticket to enter a drawing for a book from the Book Fair. Golden tickets must be turned in no later than Monday at noon.

Pick-Up at End of Day

Please make sure your child's teacher knows who is picking up your child. There have been several days when there has been major confusion because teachers are unaware of a different driver picking up students. We've also had the line held up because children aren't at the correct door for pick-up. Teachers really need this information as soon as possible. It is best to send in a note in the morning. Teachers do not have a way to check messages in the last hour of the day when they are teaching and trying to get students ready for dismissal. If you have someone that is regularly going to be picking up your child, please ask the classroom teacher to add the person to your approved pick up list. ***Even if a person is on the approved pick-up list, you still need to let the teacher know there is a change in pick-up when a different person is picking up.